
CASTLE PINES NORTH METROPOLITAN DISTRICT
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

INCLUDING ESTABLISHING NEW FEES, CHARGES AND PENALTIES
PURSUANT TO THE ADOPTION OF PROPOSED RULES & REGULATIONS

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Directors of the Castle Pines North Metropolitan District 
will consider adopting new fees, charges, and penalties for activities described in proposed Rules 
and Regulations also under consideration for adoption by the Board of Directors at this meeting.    
Please note that the proposed changes do not affect current water, sewer or stormwater rates 
and/or charges.

Date:			  Monday, July 21, 2014
Time:			  6:00 p.m.
Location:		  Castle Pines North Community Center
Address:		  7404 Yorkshire Drive, Castle Pines, 80108.

The agenda will be available at the Castle Pines North Metro District’s website at www.cpnmd.
org. All regular meetings are open to the public.

Please email District Manager Jim Nikkel at jim@cpnmd.org with questions.

Steven Labossiere
President

slabossiere@cpnmd.org

Keith Dodd
Vice President

kdodd@cpnmd.org

Eric Anderssen
Treasurer

eanderssen@cpnmd.org

Kathy Rosenkrans
Director

krosenkrans@cpnmd.org

Stephen Allen
Director

sallen@cpnmd.org

— June 2014 —


